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Sir

I see once again a handful of people are trying to stop the redevelopment of our airfield the
majority of people who live in Thanet are all in favour of the airport and all the
opportunity that is going to come from it 
Thanet is an area of high unemployment and in need of all that will benefit the growth and
development of the area
I would like to point out that those who are currently complaining about the future of
Manston are those who have brought homes to the area knowing that that the airport was
there 
We the majority are sick and tired of being walked over by those who move into an area
and want to change it to fit their lifestyle
We have had enough councils members who have for their reasons made the reopening a
long and costly process
Thank you for taking the time to read my input

Regards

Andrew Stock 

Thanet resident 




